﻿    Autumn Trip 2024
 Following a committee meeting in September of last year, the chairman wrote to the members advising them that the Autumn Trip for 2024 would be held in the Sligo Park Hotel from Sunday 1st of September to Wednesday 4th September.
  The cost of this trip which includes three nights dinner, bed and breakfast will be €325 per person sharing. A limited number of single occupancy rooms will be available on a first come basis but these will incur an additional charge of €40 per night.
   The closing date for booking this event and paying the €100 deposit is not until Friday 28th of June with the balance due on or before Friday 2nd August.
   It is now the club’s stated policy to insist on a minimum of four walks in the four month period prior to a trip if a person wishes to participate in a particular grade of walk on a trip. In this instance that relevant period will commence on the 1st of May and run through until the end of August. During this period all qualifying walks will continue to be recorded by the walk leaders and credited to the individual members.

N.B. The Kilbroney Ramblers does not hold any form of travel insurance and therefore it is important that individual members put in place whatever insurance coverage they consider appropriate.

Booking Form For The Autumn Trip 2024.

Name __________________

Contact Tel. Number ______________

Name Of Person Sharing_______________

Room Type Required
Single _____.  Double _______ Twin ______

I Wish To Attend The Kilbroney Ramblers Autumn Trip 2024 And I Have Read And Understood The Terms And Conditions Set Out Above.

Signed ___________________________          Date _______________


